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CITY OF DALLAS
February 11, 2005

Mr. Michael Monette
Move Selutions, Ltd.
1473 Terre Colony
Dallas, Texas 75212

Dear Mr. Monette;

I want to thank Move Solutions, Ltd. for assisting the Dallas Police Department with a critical
move. On IFniday, February 4, 2005, we were informed that our Police Technology unit had to
move over 435 monitors, 315 CPUs, and various other pieces of computer equipment and boxes
from its location at 1500 S. Lamar to a location directly across the street from Police
Headquarters. And, the equipment had to be moved out before Wednesday, February 9, 2003,

[ contacted Mr. Bob Howse on Monday, February 7 and requested a quote. By 10:00 a.m., Bob
had-com&to our-site, surveyed the location plus the location we were moving to and had already
begun to assemble a team 1o be here at 7:00 a.m. on Tuesday, February 8. By 3:00 p.m., we had
a quote and were able to get the work started.

Once again, Mr. Joe Workman, who had supervised the move to Jack Evans Police Headquarters
in 2003, was in charge of the move. And again, the job was completed on time, on budget and
with no problems. It’s not every day that we have vendors who are able to be this responsive to
the needs of the Department.

Thank you for having such an outstanding business and for having people like Bob and Joe on
staff. I know that if we have moving needs in the future, Move Solutions will be our vendor of
choice.

Sincerely,

DAVID M. KUNKLE
CHIEF OF POLICE

Barbara A. Smith

Deputy Chief of Police

Inspections & Accountability Division T T
Dallas Police Department



